

Rear Admiral Tuomas Tiilikainen Finnish Naval Academy

23 February 2024 No KV-3.5-1/24/4/35

Letter of Invitation

Dear Rear Admiral Tuomas Tiilikainen

This March the Estonian Military Academy organizes recce competition. We would like to extend an invitation to the Finnish Naval Academy to take part in this event. Event will take place 14th of March until 17th of March 2024.

The invitation is valid for one officer and four cadets. You will find the programme for the event and a participation form attached to this letter.

I kindly ask Finnish Naval Academy to confirm the attendance of your delegation by e-mail to the POC ENS Sander Pettai at sander.pettai@mil.ee by 4th of March 2024 at the latest by filling in the attached participation form.

For any further communication on the event, especially regarding administrative questions, I kindly ask you to use the previously mentioned e-mail address.

We are looking forward to welcoming your officer and cadets in Tartu!

Yours sincerely

Brigadier General Vahur Karus Commandant of the Estonian Military Academy